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On behalf of all involved with SCIB, we hope this newsletter finds  

you all safe and well.  During the period of our schools being  

closed, our families have been  relying  even more on technology  

to keep us connected to family, friends and loved ones, as well as being a source of online learning 

and fun.  Children learn constantly about the necessity to keep themselves safe online and how they 

should be doing that.  Prior to schools closing, there was a greater focus on internet safety and  

cyber-bullying, this newsletter shows examples of the work being done by our children across  

Banbury.  Whilst some children have had access to school over the last few weeks, the majority 

haven’t;  we understand the  difficulties of trying to keep your children happy, safe and at the same 

time, educated and occupied. We hope that you have managed to accomplish this, but if you do 

have concerns about online safety and where to go for advice,  we have provided a list of  

resources for you. 

 

Y5 at St Leonards playing a game  

of Online Safety Snakes & Ladders 

An example of a lesson completed with Y4 

at Harriers Banbury Academy 

Information on internet safety: 

Uk Safer Internet Centre https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers  

Thinkuknow https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/  

NSPCC  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

Internetmatters https://www.internetmatters.org/schools-esafety/parent-online-support-pack-teachers/  

SCIB website  https://scib.info/  
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